
The Jayco Club of NSW Inc.  

 
Invites Members, their Family & Guests 

to Celebrate Christmas at 

Swansea Gardens Lakeside Holiday Park 

15-21 Wallarah St Swansea 

on Saturday 22nd November 

Santa will arrive at 11am 

We ask that presents for children be capped at $20 

Lunch will be served at 12.30pm 

Catered by Jayco Club Committee 

Buffet Style: Hot & Cold Meats a variety of Salads & Bread Rolls 

Pavlova – Fruit Cake and Custard - Melon Platters 

BYO all drinks, plates, utensils and condiments please 

Costs: Adults $10 per head: Children under 12: $5 per head 

Children’s Menu: Pizza - Cocktail Frankfurt’s - Bread Rolls 

 Cup Cakes - Ice Cream - Fresh Melon 

Please RSVP Wendy by no later than 15th November to 

j.wagius@bigpond.com Mobile: 0431346909  

Your RSVP should include yourself and any adults (over 12) and 

children who may be your guests. 

An RSVP is still required for Saturday day visitors 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

mailto:j.wagius@bigpond.com


 
 

Jayco Club of 
New South Wales 
P.O. Box 4503, Lake Haven  2263 

 
 
 

October 2014 Newsletter 
 

Wendy’s Wanderings 
WHERE WE’VE BEEN 
 
Tag – a – Long 
Stop 1   
Paddy’s Creek Rest Area. 
 
Leaving the Canberra rally at various times in 

the morning and travelling by different routes 11 

vans joined Rick & Maureen at Paddy’s Creek.  

We were all pleasantly surprised with the beauty 

and quality of this camp.  Freshly mown grass, 

proper toilets and hot water available, together 

with lots of grass and lots of level sites made a 

great first impression. 

With two nights available all planned various 

activities.  A trip to Tumbarumba was a popular 

choice and both the Bakery and Butchers proved 

winners.  Sight seeing in the region was also 

popular, the fishing though was not as 

successful.  All attendees agreed this was a camp 

worth putting on their reuse list. 

 

Stop 2 
Tallangatta Showgrounds. 
 

All participants arrived safely at this camp where 

the caretakers were prominent when we arrived. 

Although in need of treatment by the mower the 

grounds proved adequate for our needs.  

Participants shopped in Tallangatta, Beachworth, 

Albury and surrounding areas.  Once again a 

certain Bakery proved a winner.  One member 

on a visit to Albury purchased a washing 

machine! 

The area proved to be very scenic, with great 

views from the nearby lookout.   Small numbers 

at morning teas showed the attraction to many 

members.  An enjoyable experience. 

 

 
 

Stop 3 
Oxley Recreation Reserve. 
 
This Reserve left a lot to be desired.  Grass up to 

the knees in some places, amenities old and in 

need of cleaning but with the usual lack of 

complaints all set up camp and readied for the 

adventures ahead.  Visits to Bright, the 

surrounding country side, local vineyards and 

Cheesery were common.  Lunch at the local 

Hotel was a hit with all attending.  

 

Stop 4 
Sheparton (Victoria Lake Caravan Park) 
 
This first stop at a Caravan Park led to many 

taking the opportunity to launder.  Clothes lines 

were crowded early in the morning but the 

remainder of the time was put to good use.  The 

SPC outlet was almost emptied and vans became 

heavier as a result.  A great area to visit 

 

Stop 5 
Bendigo (Avondell Caravan Park) 
 

This change of venue was quite satisfactory with 

the park proving to be more than okay.  Visits to 

the city, museums, pottery, botanic gardens were 

all indulged by members of the tag.  Many 

thought the local gardens left the Canberra effort 

in need.  The tulips were beautiful. It was here 

that we lost our first participant who reluctantly 

had to return home. 

 

 
 
 
 



Stop 6 
Ballarat (Eureka Stockade Caravan Park) 
 
Museums once again were popular with 

members of the tag, with lots being available.  

Shopping, lazing, van & car cleaning were all 

indulged.  NRL Grand Final was viewed by 

most.  The first stop of three nights was enjoyed 

by all as we prepared for the next few days.            

 

Stop 7 
Anglesea Beachfront Caravan Park 
 
A large park with excellent flat sites greeted 

taggers but was spoiled by the attitude of 

management.  Today we welcomed John & Ethyl 

to our touring group.  Anglesea was an 

excellent centre to explore the areas to the East 

around Torque , Geelong etc.  The opportunity 

was taken by all.  Afternoon tea was interrupted 

when we were turfed out of the shelter as we had 

not reserved it.  Pity the management had not 

thought to inform us of this requirement.  A good 

time by all regardless. 

 

 Stop 7 
Appollo Bay (Marengo Caravan Park) 
 

A lovely park where we were welcomed by a 

most verbose management that tried to please.  A 

nearby seal colony an instant sight for all.  After 

a quick set up we adjourned to the hotel for a 

celebratory birthday lunch.  Many different 

activities were tried by participants in this area.  

The tree top walk was an undoubted highlight for 

those who chose to partake. 

 

 
Stop 8 
Warranbool (Figtree Holiday Village) 
 

This short trip was one of the highlights so far.  

The beauty of this section of the Great Ocean 

Road was enjoyed in a very chilly atmosphere.  

Despite the cold winds we all wondered at the 

spectacular rock formations, spectacular cliff 

formations.  Arriving at our destination touring 

to Cheese factories and Port Fairy were popular 

excursions. 

 

Stop 9 
Ararat (Green Hill Lake Reserve) 
  
We arrived to a lake with little water due to the 

long drought being endured by this region.  The 

drive was a contrast with lush green in the South 

and brown lack of grass in the North.  After 

setting up a lovely spot was found for afternoon 

tea with a mixture of both sun & shade.  A 

weather change saw very cold winds and 

freezing temperatures with estimates in the very 

low single figures for the move onwards.  Of 

course this was the time for repairs outside the 

van before we left.  Thanks to the two gentlemen 

who made my van roadworthy. 

 

To be continued.

 

 

  

Wendy’s Wanderings 
 WHERE WE’RE GOING 
Hello to all our Members, 

Our Christmas Rally is not that far away and preparations are being made so please if you are 

attending this rally would you please let me know ASAP (no later than 15
th

 November) even if 

you will be attending as a day visitor, as I do not know who is booked into the park.  There are 

sites still available for this Rally  
Just as a reminder to everyone: to make our Once a year Raffle successful we are asking members to 
make a donation towards our Christmas hampers that are always successful. Any non-perishable items 
are suitable.  We are also asking for donations of prizes for our raffle.   
Santa will arrive before lunch and we ask that gifts be capped at $20. Please wrap your child’s gift and 
clearly mark their name on the front. 



Your committee again will be preparing the food as per last year and we will also have a bar-b-que 
breakfast of bacon, eggs etc. on Sunday 23

rd
. An Information Session will be held later in the afternoon. 

November  

19
th
 – 26

th
  

Swansea  

 

Swansea Gardens 

Lakeside Holiday Park 

15-21 Wallarah St 

Swansea 

PH: 4971 2869 
swansea@lakemacholidayp

arks.com.au 

 

Committee to Host 

 

Christmas Party 
j.wagius@bigpond.com 

 

$32 per night (approx.) 

$32 deposit when 

booking 

 

Our Buffet Lunch is 

scheduled to be 

served at 12.30pm  

On 22
nd

 November. 

 

Our next club Rally will be at Mudgee for our Melbourne Cup celebrations. 

October 30
th

 – 6
th

 

November 

Mudgee 

 

Mudgee Riverside 

Tourist Park 

 22 Short Street Mudgee  

PH: 6372 2531 

 

Melbourne Cup 

Celebration 

 

Hosts Ernie & 

Carline Ross 
cjross44@live.com.au 

 

$31 per night (approx.) 

stay 7nights pay for 6 

nights. 

 

Participants of this rally will be enjoying a bar-b-que, (BYO) on the Friday night, with a shared 

desert.  On Saturday night a meal at the local RSL, which is within walking distance of the 

Caravan Park, has been arranged.  On Tuesday, Melbourne Cup Day, a cub has been arranged for 

12 noon onwards for a viewing of the big event.  Being such a prestigious event the hosts have 

requested that added to the normal elegant attire of the day, men to wear a “LOUD” tie (to 

accompany their cheering) and ladies to wear a Fascinator to make them even more attractive. 

 

2015 Rallies: as usual I have not received one suggestion for rally locations (a very disappointing 

effort). A list of locations, that I have put together, is included and will be discussed at our club 

information session held after the Christmas Party Luncheon.  Please print out and bring along for 

your reference. 

 

Month for Rally Rally Location Approximate date for Rally 

February Lake Conjola Entrance 

Tourist Park 

4
th

 to 11 February 

 

March 

----------------------------------- 

March 

Toowoon Bay (AGM) 

----------------------------------- 

Manilla Showground  

NSW  State Rally 

5
th

 to 8
th

 March? 

----------------------------------- 

20
th

 – 22
nd

 March  

 

April Gloucester 22
nd

 – 29
th

 April 

May ??????? suggestions please   

 

June One Mile Beach   

(15 Sites reserved) 

3
rd

 – 10
th

 June Long –Week 

End 

July Hallidays Point  

(15 Sites Reserved) 

14
th

 – 21
st
 July  

August ??????  suggestions please 

mailto:swansea@lakemacholidayparks.com.au
mailto:swansea@lakemacholidayparks.com.au
mailto:j.wagius@bigpond.com
mailto:cjross44@live.com.au


September Gunning (Fireworks 

Spectacular) camp out in 

showground no power – tag a 

long  - South Coast as far as 

Eden then to Negambie  

 

Dates approx.12
th

 September 

October Negambie Victoria  

Jayco National Rally 

9
th

 – 11
th

 October  

 

October  Shellharbour  28
th

 – 4
th

 November  

November  Swansea?? Christmas Party Any other suggestions 

 

December Young Cherry Festival 2
nd

 – 9
th

 December  

 

 

Travel safe enjoy your caravan and I hope to see you at one of our Rallies 

Wendy 

 

 

 
  
         10% Discount to Jayco Club of NSW members on caravan accessories under $500 per unit. 

           Present Club Membership Card for discount. Not valid with any other discount or promotion.                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                              

 

 

 

Maria’s Murmurings    October 

2014 

Club News:  

I am attaching the updated Member’s 
Contact List as I’ve had changes since last 
month.  Again, if unable to open, please let 
me know and I’ll email it separately. 

 40th Anniversary for Jayco in 2015 

No updates. 

 

 

November Birthdays – Happy birthday to 

you all   

Ray Gardner (2nd);  Ernie Ross (7th); Manuel 
Agius (11th); Bob Beesley (21st); Greg Cavanagh 
(26th); Peter Rohwer (28th); Carline Ross (30th); 

Message from State Association regarding 
Insurance on your RV. 

The National Association of Caravan Clubs 

has drafted a flyer about the NACC Benefits 

Card and the Ken Tame RV Insurance which 

is now available to all members of the State 

Association. 

 

Did you know we are 

open 7 days  

Our trading hours are: 

Monday – Friday: 8.30am – 5pm 

Saturday:  9am – 4pm 

Sunday;     10am – 3pm 

1 Camfield Drive, Heatherbrae NSW 2324. 
Phone: 0240280111  Fax:  0249648714 

Email:  info@newcastle caravans.com  Web: www.jayconewcastle.com.au      Dealer lic: 20462 

http://www.jayconewcastle.com.au/


We are advised that this scheme offers 

potentially significant savings and it is 

important that all club members are aware of 

what is on offer to them, even if they 

ultimately decide not to avail themselves of 

it. 

 

The flyer is attached in both PDF and Word 

format Please also find attached the current 

registration form. 

 

The NACC trust this material will be 

sufficiently clear to your readership and that 

it encourages as many members as possible 

to register and then obtain a quote for 

insurance and hopefully they will get savings 

similar to those we have anecdotally noted. 

Benefits Card  - 
Newsletter Flyer (4).doc

 

National Rally 2016 – Canberra. 

Attached is the latest Newsletter for this rally. 
Also enclosed is the registration form. 

 

You will notice that on page 3 of the newsletter 
it asks if you would be interested in attending a 
dinner to the value of $100 per head.  If you are 
going to this rally, I am happy to collect your 
feedback to be resent to the organisers of this 
rally. 

Organisers are again asking for knitters to get 
busy for the various charities in the Canberra 
area. Even if you will not be attending this rally 
and would like to participate in the knitting 
programme, we can organise your work to be 
sent with those who will be attending the rally. 
Patterns are included in the newsletter. 

 
 

Club Merchandise  

The following endorsed merchandise is 

available through Lorraine Bain either by 

phone on 0427 622 007or via email at 

terry.bain@bigpond.com 
  

 

Monte Carlo Shirts (White /Navy) Biz 

Cool (Summer National/State Rally) – 

Ladies 8-24;  Men’s S – 5XL 

$25.00 

Panel Polo Shirts (Winter National/State  

Rally) Sizes: Mens S – 3XL – Ladies 8 – 

18 

$25.00 

Poly Fleece Jackets Navy $27.00 

Magnetic Name Tags $10.00 

Add your name $5.00 

 

 

 

 

 

     Club Committee:  
President:  

Ron Scanes:  ronscanes@bigpond.com.au 

Vice President: 
Neville Henderson: hendosnj@bigpond.net.au 

Secretary:  

Maria Battaglia: maria.battaglia@bigpond.com 

Treasurer:  

 Liz Beesley:  liz.beesley47@gmail.com 

Rally Co-Coordinator 

Wendy Agius: ralliesjaycoclubnsw@gmail.com 

Newsletter Editor:  

Terry Bain:  terry.bain@bigpond.com 

Committee Member: (Web Master) 
Lorraine Barrett: lorraine-barrett@hotmail.com 

Committee Member: 

 Shaun Bowers:  lorraine-barrett@hotmail.com 

Committee Member: 

Sue Bradshaw: bradshaw_s@ymail.com 

Committee Member: 
Ernie Ross: cjross44@live.com.au 
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2015 STATE RALLY – MANILLA SHOWGROUND 

20 March – 22 March 2015 

 

Full Name of Member (1)………………………………………………………………… 
 

Full Name of Member (2)………………………………………………………………… 
 

Names of Accompanying 

Children…………………………………………………………………………................... 
 

Postal Address………………………………………………………………………………… 
 

Phone (Home)………………………………….(Mobile)……………………………………. 
 

Email Address…………………………………………………………………………………. 
 

Club………………………………………………………………………………………….. 
 

Expected arrival date at Venue…………………………………… 
 

Expected departure date from venue……………………………. 
 

RALLY COST 

Details  Cost 

Rally Fee Includes 3  

nights accom 

$150.00 

 

Additional Days $21/day $ 

  $ 

Less Discount $5.00 if paid by 30 November 2014 $ 

Payment enclosed    OR Balance Due by 31 January 

2015 

$ 

 
 

Payments should be made by cheque payable to the NSW Association of Caravan Clubs and posted to: 

A Carragher 

Secretary 

NSW Association of Caravan Clubs 

47 Emily Street, 

MOUNT DRUITT   NSW   2770     

      

OR (preferably)       
Bank directly to the following account – 

NSW Association of Caravan Clubs Inc    

BSB 112 – 879  Account Number 474405165 

and email your registration form to the address below.  

 

Please state your name in reference field when 

depositing and confirm by email to 

secretary@caravanclubsnsw.asn.au 

 

mailto:secretary@caravanclubsnsw.asn.au

